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HB2025 will only cause more hardship and financial burdens on working Oregonians 

to fund parts of Oregon that have shown they are unreliable in balancing their 

checkbook and getting projects done on time. Until the government can be held 

accountable for increased funding Oregonians should not be held reliable for poor 

leadership. Stop taxing Oregonians and fix yourselves first.  


